
Dear NEO YMCA Swim families,   

 

 We have an exciting opportunity for your company or family to advertise at the 2014 YMCA 

Divisional meet coming up February 1, 2014.  Eight local teams and their families, many of 

whom are from Lake, Ashtabula and Geauga County will be in attendance for this meet.  

 In addition to selling advertisements in the heat sheets you can also purchase a shout out 

message to personally wish your swimmer(s) good luck at the divisional meet.   

 The shout out is limited to 200 characters and should be attached to or written out on the 

bottom half of the contract form They will appear on a program page with other shout outs.   

 Send all completed contracts, ads and a check made payable to Geauga YMCA to  

Jodi Clute, 12460 Bass Lake Rd.  Chardon, OH  44024 

 Ad deadline is Jan. 17, 2014. 

 Advertisement Costs: 

o Back Cover of the Program - $150  Since there can only be one Back Cover Ad please 

contact Jodi Clute (jclute@clevelandymca.org) directly if you wish to purchase this ad 

o Full Page Ad - $75 – 8” W X 10” H 

o Half Page Ad - $50 – 8” W X 5” H 

o Quarter Page Ad - $25 – 4” W X 5” H 

o Business card size Ad - $20 – 3 ¾ “W X 2 ½” H 

o Shout Out Message - $5 – Limited to 200 characters 

 

 

2014 Division One Heat Sheet Ads 
 

Please complete the entire form.   

 

Size of Ad:      Price of Ad:            

 

Amount Paid:     Date:      

 

Business/Family:                

 

Address:                 

 

City, State, Zip;               

 

Contact Email: ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone number:               

 

All ads must be page ready and enclosed at the time of purchase. 

 

Write your shout out message including the person it is being sent to and who it is from below or attach it 

to this page.  Shout out message is limited to 200 Characters. 

 

To: ______________________________________From:______________________________________ 

 

                

 

                

 

                

mailto:jclute@clevelandymca.org

